
 

Valerie Vanderlinden <valvan@two-rivers.org> 

 
Street Closure for Jackson St between 21st and 22nd 
1 message 

 
Bonnie Timm <bonnietimm@charter.net> Mon, Jun 23, 2025 at 10:48 AM 
To: Greg Buckley <grebuc@two-rivers.org>, vvanderlinden@two-rivers.org, Karels@two-rivers.org 
Cc: Dan Becker <dabecker1@charter.net> 

Rogers Street Fishing Village and Great Lakes Coast Guard Museum is requesting a road closure 
from 21st to 22nd street on Jackson from 8am on Friday August 8, 2025 to 10:30pm on 
Saturday,  August 9, 2025 for our annual event, Rogers Street Days.  We are expecting large crowds 
and for the safety of all, we request this streat closure.   ( We will allow the neighbors access to their 
homes along with our delivery vehicles and our bands.   We will monitor this traffic throughout the 
event for safety.  We are also requesting  pedestrian crossing signs on 22nd Street through the 
Police Department for the safety of our visitors. 
 
We may be placing the portapotties by the curb on the street, as we did last year and will barricade 
around them before we close the street and when we open the street as requested by Karen last 
year. 
  
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
  
Bonnie L. Timm, Treasurer 
920-973-4794 

 

 

 


